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Weekly Update: Friday 30th October 2020 
Dear parent or carer 
I hope and trust that you have all had a peaceful break and the batteries recharged. We are really looking 
forward to welcoming the children back on Monday. The teachers have lots of plans for the new half 
term and the cleaners have been busy giving the school some extra-special attention over the break. 
This brief update is just to remind you of a few things to get us up and running again. Please remember 
to follow the guidance should your child or a close contact, display symptoms or test positive for 
COVID. Thanks to everyone who has done this so far – in no small way helping to keep us all safe. 
Once again, thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Stay safe and God bless. 

 
Mrs Deirdre Graffin  Principal 

Dates for your diary 
Mon 2nd Nov 
Term 1B 
begins 

• No longer a staff training day – all pupils should attend 

•  Y1 Baseline interviews (in Recobox – use back gate) 

• Make sure milk and break are paid for via ParentPay. (more info below) 

• Road of Hope Collection begins 

Tues 3rd Nov • Y1 Baseline interviews (in Recobox – use back gate) 

Wed 4th Nov • Y1 Baseline interviews (in Recobox – use back gate) 

Thur 5th Nov • Treat Thursday. 

• Bring a small snack (NO NUTS - including Buenos). We are a nut-free school! 

Fri 6th Nov • Y7 Transfer Club 8am 

Mon 9th Nov • Last day for donations: Road of Hope Appeal 

November Milk and Break 
Milk £3 and Break £4 – Please pay before Monday 2nd November via ParentPay.  

As we were off for an additional week in October, we have reduced the amounts due for November. We 
will also adjust the accounts for people who have paid up until the end of the year. 

Leadership Teams: The pupil voice matters! 

This year we reformed our leadership groups so every Y7 pupil is part of one of our teams: 
Eco Council, Digital Leaders, School Council. There are also members in each class who will 

help make sure our leadership teams know the views and opinions of the rest of the 
school. Watch out for further updates on their very valuable work in New Row. 

In November we remember 
In November we will take time in school to remember all the people who have died.  
What can we do at home? 

❖ We can attend the grave of our loved ones and pray for them 
❖ We can light a candle in the Chapel for them. 
❖ We can create a little spot in the home where we can stop, say a prayer and 

remember our loved ones. 
❖ We can think of happy times we spent with our loved ones. 

Prayer for those who have died (or say a prayer of your own): 
Eternal rest grant to them O Lord                              And let perpetual light shine on them 

May they rest in peace….Amen 



We care ~ We share ~ We learn 
 

 

Neon Day: Thank You! 
We were truly amazed with 
the way the New Row 
community supported our 
Neon Day before 
Hallowe’en break. The 
outfits were so creative, 
while the children were 
reminded of how 
important it is to be bright 
and be seen during the 
dark evenings! The 

donations were beyond what we ever expected, raising over £2100 for funds. This will be put to 
excellent use in helping to purchase the last interactive panel which will find a home in Y1. We are 
surely the envy of so many – having such high-tech learning spaces! Thanks again.  

Friends of New Row – plans for 2020/21 
Plans are well underway for our annual calendar and are very sympathetic to the financial strain so 
many businesses are under. However, if there are any new families who are involved in a business 
and would be interested in donating towards printing costs, please get in touch with Mrs Graffin in 
the first instance to pass your details on. Friends of New Row are also working on plans to help 
support those who may need a little hand. More information next week. 

 

Road of Hope 
Once again we would like to show how we care for others less fortunate around 
Christmas. This is the 6th year we will support the great work of Road of Hope 
who transport gifts and essentials to those who need it in places far from home. 
The traditional shoebox appeal will not take place. Instead, they charity are 
asking for donations. We will arrange for a collection box to be left in the foyer 
immediately after mid-term i.e. Mon 2nd Nov Gifts can be dropped into this. 
Suggested gifts include:  

All classes: SOCKS! 
For all ages from child to adult, male & female 
Y1, 2 & 3: A small toy for ages 3-6 years 
Y4 & 5: tennis ball or bouncy ball 
Y6 & 7: Hand cream/sudocrem, Farm animals, 
Pretend jewellery sets  

Road of Hope is very grateful for any support we can give to of their charity. 

Helping others: The Little Princess Trust 
Just a reminder that Y7 pupil Niamh Diamond is getting her hair cut to raise money for The Little 
Princess Trust who help children who lose their hair. Still time to donate. Click on: 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/niamhs-little-princess-
trust?fbclid=IwAR2LmYUxG92gqmrSOO84vLG2wQTyLYs-cRKD8Jrwf7uwVfRqKus2NfvQFXc 

 

Financial or other worries? Need some assistance or support? 
Call ST VINCENT DE PAUL Confidential Local Helpline 028 7930 0819. 
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We care ~ We share ~ We learn 
 

 

 


